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Beacon Hill Water Storage Tank Replacement 

Project Update for the  
Week of February 2, 2018 

 
Planned road closures:   
 
Truck and equipment deliveries will require intermittent single lane closures on Longview Road 
(between Beacon Hill and Hillcrest Roads).  The Contractor will use a flag person to direct traffic 
during these times.  Please drive slowly in the interest of everyone’s safety in the neighborhood. 
 
Upcoming activities:  During the upcoming week, the tank construction contractor will continue 
to assemble the tank components.   
  
For additional information: 
 
We have designated our consulting engineer, Michael Savarese, as our project contact person 
who will be able to address concerns 24/7. Mr. Savarese can be contacted at 516.364.9890 
(office), 631.241.1757 (cell)  or by email at msavarese@db-eng.com . Our website will be updated 
to provide construction activity information in advance. Please visit http://pwwd.org/current-
projects/  to obtain the latest project information. We will also email updates and information to 
the community. If you would like to join our email list for project updates and information, please 
provide your name, street address and e-mail address to info@pwwd.org or call our office at 
516.767.0171.  
 
Feel free to contact our Superintendent at 516.767.0171 if you should have any questions or 
require any additional information. 
Sincerely, 
David Brackett, Chairman 
Peter Meyer, Secretary 
Mindy Germain, Treasurer 
Paul J. Granger, P.E., Superintendent 
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